
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT NOTICE: GLADES ROAD WORK TO BEGIN 
95 EXPRESS LANES PHASE 3B-2 PROJECT 
I-95 from south of Glades Road to Linton Boulevard and SR 808/Glades Road 
from NW 22nd Way to West University Drive, Palm Beach County, Florida 
Financial Project ID Numbers: 433109-5-52-01, 02 & 412420-4-52-01   

DAYTIME PILE DRIVING AT GLADES ROAD & MILITARY TRAIL ONGOING THROUGH SPRING 
As part of 95 Express Phase 3B-2, the Glades Road bridge over Military Trail is being widened. During this construction 

operation, pile driving will occur. This activity, pictured below, can create noise. Permitted pile driving times are 7 a.m. 

until 6 p.m., Monday through Friday, and 8 a.m. until 7 p.m. on Saturdays. Pile driving will not be performed on 

Sundays or holidays. Traffic on Military Trail is shifted to ensure motorist and crew safety during this operation, with 

two northbound lanes and one southbound lane currently closed.  

Pile driving operations at this location are divided into two phases. Pile driving for the first phase will be intermittent, 

as needed, through April 2022. The second phase of pile driving is anticipated to begin in late May/early June 2022—

updates will be sent in advance of that operation. Bridge widening completion at this location is anticipated in fall 

2022, at which time the original traffic pattern will also be restored. Overall project completion is expected in late 

2023. 

Construction Cost: $148 million             Construction Start:   November 7, 2019            Anticipated Completion: Late 2023 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Ariam Galindo P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
ariam.galindo@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 370-1146 
 
Aurelio Matos, P.E., Consultant Sr. Project Manager 
amatos@consoreng.com or (305) 323-1462 
 
Andrea Pacini, I-95 Community Outreach Manager 
apacini@corradino.com or (561) 214-3358 
  
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic           

prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities. 

 

The 95 Express Lanes Phase 3B-2 project will extend the existing Express Lanes north from just south of Glades Road to 
south of Linton Boulevard in Palm Beach County. One lane will be added and the High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV) lane 
will be converted to create two Express Lanes in each direction; the number of General Use lanes will remain the 
same.  Access to the Express Lanes will be provided via two designated ingress and egress locations — between 
Glades Road and Spanish River Boulevard and between Yamato Road and Linton Boulevard. The scope of work in-
cludes reconfiguration of the SR 808/Glades Road Interchange to a Diverging Diamond Interchange (DDI). 

WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com   

Facebook: www.facebook.com/

MyFDOTSEFL/ 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

https://www.d4fdot.com/pbfdot/95_express_phase_3b2.asp
mailto:scott.passmore@dot.state.fl.us

